[image: image1.png]District Court
of New South Wales.





 
COVID-19 Update – 11 August 2021 – Tamworth District Court
A five-week sittings of the District Court in its criminal jurisdiction is scheduled to commence in Tamworth on Monday 16 August 2021.  As the current "lockdown" order for Tamworth continues until midnight Monday 16 August 2021, jury trials listed for hearing in Tamworth will not commence on Monday. 

Furthermore, there will be no personal appearances in Tamworth District Court on Monday. 

These restrictions apply only to Monday 16 August 2021.

Practitioners must not assume that jury trials will not commence in Tamworth during the sittings. 

Practitioners should contact the Tamworth District Court for AVL appearance details and listing confirmation. 

An update will be provided as soon as advice is received about the current Public Health Order for Tamworth. 

